
 

 

 

INFORMATION 
Western Power’s Proposed Revisions to the Access 

Arrangement for the Western Power Network 

LATE PUBLIC SUBMISSIONS RECEIVED 

The Economic Regulation Authority has today published several submissions on Western 
Power’s proposed revised Access Arrangement for the Western Power Network received by 
interested parties after the intended closing deadline of 4pm (WST) on 5 December 2011.  

The Authority has reviewed the submissions and, on this occasion, has exercised its 
discretion under section 4.53 of the Electricity Networks Access Code 2004 to consider the 
content when preparing its draft decision.  

Submissions were received from the following parties:  

• Property Council of Australia 
• LandCorp 
• Perth Energy 
• Mr Andrew Went 
• Water Corporation 
• ERM Power Limited 
• Chamber of Commerce and Industry WA 
• Western Australian Local Government Association 
• Office of Energy 

Copies of these submissions are available on the Authority’s website. 

 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Tyson Self 
Manager Projects 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Richard Taylor 
Riley Mathewson Public Relations 
Ph: 61 8 9381 2144 
Fax: 61 8 9381 3877 

 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
13 December 2011 

 

 

http://www.erawa.com.au/3/1181/48/_western_powers_proposed_revised_access_arrangemen.pm#PublicSubmissions
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